

## CONSENT FOR EXPLOREHOPE PROGRAM EVALUATION SURVEY

Thank you for your child's participation in ExploreHope Summer Science Camps. In order to evaluate and improve our ExploreHope sessions, we are carrying out an evaluation of the effectiveness of each session. The survey will be used to improve future ExploreHope sessions and to apply for external funding

The program evaluation survey consists of a short set of questions on the concepts being illustrated and taught during the session. It should take less than 10 minutes to complete. There are no anticipated risks from participating in this survey.

Participation in the survey is voluntary. Individual survey results will be kept confidential. Anonymous aggregated results may be reported at conferences or in journals, as well as used in funding applications to document program effectiveness.

If you have any questions regarding the content or process of the survey, please contact Carrie Dummer in person or at dummer@hope.edu

<u>hsrb@hope.edu</u>. This evaluation survey has been approved by the Hope College Human Subject Review Board.

You are agreeing that:

- \* You have read this consent form
- \* You have been given the opportunity to ask questions and have them answered
- \* Your child's participation in this survey is entirely optional